
 

 

Attention: All Providers 

ISSUE ACCESSING MEMBER DATA IN PROVIDER 
DIRECT RESOLVED 

The issue affecting access to Member data in Provider Direct has 
been resolved. 

Trillium IT Department 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any questions, please email IT.Support@trilliumnc.org . 
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